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Investigative Activity:  Interview with Witness  

Involves:  Letitia Allen (w)  

Activity Date:   9/29/2021    

Activity Location:  2469 Kimberly Pkwy E, Columbus, OH 43232   

Authoring Agent:  SA Matt Collins, #151   

 

Narrative: 

On Wednesday, September 29, 2021, at approximately 1400 hours, Ohio Bureau of Criminal 

Investigation (BCI) Special Agent (SA) Matt Collins (SA Collins) interviewed Letitia Allen (Allen), 

relative to the officer-involved shooting which took place on 2469 Kimberly Pkwy. The interview 

took place at 2469 Kimberly Pkwy. E, Columbus, OH. Also present during the interview was 

Rebecca Burke (Complex Manager). The purpose of the interview was to obtain all relevant 

information of the incident known or observed by this individual. 

Allen is an employee at the Flats Apartments complex.  Allen stated she was in the office area 

bathroom located on the east side of the building, when she heard gunshots.  Allen stated 

when she came outside, she witnessed officers performing CPR on a subject who was lying in 

the street.      

The interview was not audio recorded. 

 


